
 
Dear CPAS, 
 
I am writing to you as a fan of your work and a fellow enthusiast of urban 
and architectural studies. I have been following your projects and 
publications for a long time and I admire your vision and creativity. 
 
I would like to offer you a gift of some of my books and papers that I 
have written on the topics of urban planning, design, and sustainability. I 
also have a copy of my thesis that I defended last year at the University of 
Paris. I think you might find them interesting and useful for your research 
and education activities. 
 
If you are interested in receiving this gift, please let me know how I can 
send it to you. I would be honored if you could accept it and share your 
feedback with me. 
 
Note :(Please find attached full Theiss and books and i sent paper in past 
Email). 
 
Thank you for your attention and your inspiring work. 
 
Sincerely, 

HUDA MOHAMED IBRAHIM AL-Baz ( Huda, M, El-BAZ ) – 
 Lecturer of Architecture Engineering in faculty of  Engineering -Horus 

University- new Damietta 
 


